R e, B R B e

Jesse Curry
Dallas Police Dept
Dallas Texas

Dear Sir:

We hope you realize that the questions that should
have been asked two and one half years ago are now
being asked. The working of your department on
November 22 and the days followlng are finally belng
placed in the proper public light and we hope that
for the sanity and well being of this country th e
XEXmEk truth come out.

We are not in the habit of writing unsigned letters
but the climate of your town and more esxpeclally of
your department seems to inflicate that this 18 the
safest way to make our views known to you.

We hope that you wlll be given & chance on public
forum to answer the questions ralsed by Mr Mark Lane
and others, If answers exist they should be quite
revealing.



